RECEIVED Appeal 20-2021

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE B.2
MAY 10, 2021
From: Chris Prosser
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 7:30 PM
To: Web E-mail - Development Appeals Board
Subject: Sign Permit Denial - Appeal No. 20-2021

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please be advised that we object to the signage proposed by Seventy-Seven Signs Ltd. The applicable bylaws should
be upheld and no permit(s) issued. We own

Respectfully submitted,
Robert and Christina Prosser

Sent from my iPad



